
 

 11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 

GPO Box 1994 
Melbourne VIC 3001 

Telephone: (03) 8661 7777 
International: (613) 8661 7777 

Facsimile: (03) 9655 0401 
Email: melbourne@fwa.gov.au 

 

19 April 2010 

Ms Michelle Eades 
Executive Officer 
Association of Consulting Architects – Australia 
Email: nat@aca.org.au  

Dear Ms Eades 

Annual Returns of Information for 2010 for the Association of Consulting Architects – 
Australia and Branches 

Our ref: AR2010/2621 NAT, AR2010/2620 SA, AR2010/2513 NSW, AR2010/2623 VIC, 
AR2010/2696 TAS, AR2010/2622 WA 

I acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of 29 and 30 March and 12 and 15 April 2010, 
together with declarations by the respective Presidents of the Association of Consulting 
Architects – Australia, NSW, VIC, TAS and WA, and by the Secretary of the ACA – SA, and the 
amended declarations by the respective Presidents of ACA – Australia and NSW, providing 
information in accordance with subsection 233(1) of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) 
Act 2009. 

The documents lodged cover the required information for the 2010 annual return of the National 
office and Branches. 

The annual returns will be placed on a website maintained by Fair Work Australia at  
http://www.e-airc.gov.au/131n 

If you wish to discuss any of the matters referred to above, please contact me by email at 
scott.shepherd@fwa.gov.au or by telephone on (03) 8661 7926. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Scott Shepherd 
Tribunal Services and Organisations 
 
 

mailto:nat@aca.org.au


I, JACK BIRRELL of  In the State 

Tasmania, Architect, do solemnly and sincerely declare THAT· 

DECLARED at 
In the State of Ta_s!)l~n~ .~ 
this z._'Lday of ~l~ 
Two thousand and ten 

JACK BIRRELL 

The registered office of the Association of Consulting Architects Tasmania branch Is 108A Tamar Street, Launceston 

The Branch Committee and Office Holders as at 31 December 2009 are: 

This Is the Attachment marked "A" referred to in 
the Declaration of Jack Birrell made this 

day of 2010 . 
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